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First name: Bryan

Last name: Meador

Organization: San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club

Title: President

Comments: San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club would like to propose a dead line date of January 1st, 2023 for
the snowmobile parking lot to be built and completed. This parking lot has been pushed back for a lot of years
and is way over due. Until the parking lot is completely built snowmobilers should be allowed to park exclusively
on the maintenance road, north of skier parking. All other vehicle not riding snowmobiles should use the south
lot for parking. This would alleviate the conflict of snowmobile trailers being able to get in and out of the area.
The proposed parking area needs to be brought down to existing road level to allow entry of longer vehicles and
trailers. There needs to an entrance and an exit, or open the complete east length of the parking area. SINF has
cleared the trees once to allow this project to happen. SINF has stated that the grounds are shovel ready. There
should be no delay once the snow has cleared the area in 2022 for Purgatory to complete this project by January
1st, 2023.

Once the parking area is completed, the snow should be plowed out every storm to a minimum forest service
standard by Purgatory resort.

No further development or expansion of Purgatory resort should happen until all of the past development plans
are up to date.

Thank you,

Bryan Meador

President

San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club



